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ROCHESTER INSTITUTE OF TE(HNOLOGY 
student Council Minutes 

October 13, 1952 

The meeting was called to order by President Sohuclanan at 
5:05 p.m. Roll call was taken. The minutes were read, corrected, 
end· approvedo 

Council members elected among themselves representatives for the 
Student Council Senate. The representatives for the respective 
departments a?'e 

Applied AI't 
Chemistry 
Comme?'ce 

Electrical 
Foods 
Mechanical 
Photographic T�cbnology 
Publishing and Printing 
Retailing 
School for American Craftsmen 

StGve Tuttle 
Viola Neri 
Joan Brooks 
John Coulton 
Mary Kramer 
Dick Anderson 
Jack Su1linsk1 
Bill Clark 
Todd Reude 
Cynthia Hardy 

The Senate will meet Thursday, October 16, in room 100, 
Clark Union, at 12:30 p.m. 

President Schuckman notified committee chairmen that all com­
mittee reports are due on the first of each montho 

There will be two Budget Committee meetings on Tuesday, 
October J.4. The first will be at 12:30 p.m., room 104� Clark 
Union; the second will be at 4:00 p.m. in the Student Cotmcil 
Office. 

President Schuclonan reported that permission for Inter­
Organization Council to use the bulletin board neer the Eastman 
Assembly has to be granted by Administration and not by Student 
Council. Since the Administration is unable to grant this privi­
lege, ana alternative is to erect a new bulletin board on the wall 
adjacent to tho book store. Discuss1on followed. Dr. Ellin�on 
will be consulted before further action is taken on the matter. 

lections for a B-blook secretary and vice president will be 
held as soon as the blocks change. 

An informal meeting for Council members will be held at 7:30 
p.m., Thrusday, October 16,. in the Blue Lounge, at Gleason Hall. 

A letter will be sent to the Administration requesting per­
mission to install a juke box in the Eastman Lounge. 

There was further discussion about extending the five-minute 
interval between c1esses to ten minutes. It was decided that, 
before further action be taken, Council representatives should 
consult and determine the opinions of the stu�ents they represent. 

The meeting was adjourned at 5:40 p.m. 
Respectfully submitted, 
Viola Neri, Secretary 


